
Safe Routes to School | Jackson Local Schools

Public Zoom Meeting: February 11th, 2021 6pm
Thank you for participating the parent survey! We now have a draft of the *Safe 
Routes to School plan, and we’d like feedback. You are invited to:

Review a draft of the plan and complete the feedback form at: 
https://kent.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2if2evJWMkTgL3w By Thursday, February 
11th. It will take about 2- 5 minutes to complete.

Attend the public meeting Thursday, February 11th at 6pm via Zoom at 
https://zoom.us/j/93057287951

Your responses will be kept confidential, and your name will not be associated 
with any of the feedback.

Thank you for your helpful insights and your time!

*The Ohio Department of Transportation’s Safe Routes to School Program provides funding to facilitate the development of projects
and activities that enable and encourage students to walk or bike to school. We would like to apply for this funding program to 
improve the safety of students who walk to or from Sauder Elementary and Jackson Memorial Middle School. Safe Routes Program 
funds may be used for things such as sidewalks, crosswalks, traffic signals, signage, etc. One of the requirements of the grant 
application is feedback on our school travel plan draft to gauge community interest in our children walking or biking to school.
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